2013 has been declared to be the International Year of Statistics.  ASA Executive Director Ron Wasserstein will report on the purposes and activities of this global event, which involves over 1500 participating organizations from 111 countries, with a focus on why it is important to promote the practice and profession of statistics around the world.
